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From:
Sent: 29 May 2022 23:59
To:
Cc:
Subject: Stag Brewery Development

To whom it may concern, 
 
I would like to register my strong concerns with the proposed stay brewery development. As you will be aware that 
the area already suffers from extreme levels of traffic with Hammersmith bridge closed and the railway crossing. 
This has already reduced air quality, and should these works go ahead as planned this will decrease further. Not only 
should Hammersmith bridge be dealt with first, the density of the proposed house is, in my opinion, going to have a 
detrimental impact on the local environment and character of Mortlake. The proposed changes are not significantly 
different to those rejected by the Mayor, and do not address the concerns raised by the local community. In 
addition, there are valid concerns around the need for a new secondary school and moving Thomson House seems 
like a eminently sensible idea from a community perspective. I am all for the area being developed but it has to be 
done in keeping with the physical and infrastructure limitations of a site like this. 
 
Kind regards, 
Angus 


